

Corporate Office #200-160 Dougall Road South, Kelowna, BC V1X 3J4 P. 250.860.4225

Dear Franchisees and Suppliers,

On behalf of everyone here at Your Dollar Store with More Head office I would like to thank you for your supportive emails, phone calls, and messages with respect to the wildfires taking place in Kelowna and the surrounding areas.

These devastating fires are still moving through our communities and the extend of the damage is still unknown. We do know that there is extensive destruction caused by these fires and it has left families displaced, homes destroyed, and the landscape devastated.

The current fires have proven to be one of the most challenging crises we have faced here in Kelowna since the 2003 fires that took 239 homes. Currently there are countless individuals in need of immediate assistance and displaced from their homes.

Some of you have asked how you can help. We are coordinating a donation initiative to help provide essential resources and support to those affected by the fires. The proceeds of these donations will go towards emergency shelter, food, water, clothing, items lost in the fires, and financial support for those in need. Your contribution, no matter the size, will directly impact the lives of families and individuals who are struggling to find stability in this time of crisis.

Your Dollar Store with More will donate \$10,000 to initiate this effort.

To donate please contact Fong Tobin accounting@ydsnetwork.com (250-860-4225)

For franchisees interested in making a donation using LMP funds, please send Joe an email directly with the amount (joe@ydsnetwork.com)

Sincerely,

Russ Meszaros

President

Your Dollar Store With More